
From:  Bee Fleet <fleet.brooke@gmail.com> 
To: <Planning@mauicounty.gov> 
Date:  10/12/2020 8:42 AM 
Subject:  Support for parks and open spaces 
 
Aloha, 
 
 I am a longtime resident of West Maui and I support plans for more parks 
and open spaces for many reasons. The most important is to preserve natural 
beauty. Also, our parks are our most organized places. The parks present a 
combination of a healthy gathering spot, and as well as a place that is 
formally respected by all. Parks are a focal point for our residents in 
times of recreation, times of need, as well as special occasions for our 
families. There is too much development and construction on Maui. We have 
seen during this pandemic that our residents always need parks, but the 
hotels sit empty like unhallowed walls of concrete. 
 
Mahalo, 
Belinda Brooke Fleet 


